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City Council to Hold City Manager Interviews in January 

December 23, 2022  -- The Beloit City Council will interview seven candidates for the 

position of city manager in early January 2023. 

The City Council held a special meeting on December 20, 2022, to review the applications 

and determine which applicants should participate in the first round of interviews.  

City councilors independently reviewed candidate application materials. Finalists have 

not yet been selected; the City Council will have a public component to the screening 

process with finalists prior to making a selection. 

“The Beloit City Council looks forward to learning more about these candidates,” said 

Regina Dunkin, Beloit City Council President. “We are committed to a thorough, 

transparent process and will continue to keep the community informed throughout the 

process.”  

The City Council is working with Baker Tilly, a public sector executive search firm. 
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